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During the second half of term, we will starting
thinking about summer holidays, the beach and sea. 

We have key texts which we will use as starting points,
currently we are using 'Superworm', and '5 Speckled
Frogs'. 

There will be regular adult led listening and attention
sessions, Phase 1 phonics, sensory stories, art and craft
as well as child led continuous provision activities. 

For pupils for whom it is appropriate, there will be
individual phonics interventions, hydrotherapy,
Rebound and physiotherapy.  

In addition, this term we will be
focusing on transition and preparing
the pupils for the move to Key Stage 1.

After half term particularly, we will
visit the Key Stage 1 classrooms and
playground on a regular basis to allow the pupils to
become familiar with the new spaces.

September class staff will make visits to Early Years to
get to know the children too.

This TermThings to
note for
your class
LADYBIRDS AND
DRAGONFLIES

Please return any spare clothes
that belong to school as our
stocks are running a bit low.
Thanks.

Just a reminder that library
books for sharing at home will
be sent home each week.
Please return them each
Monday so they can be
swapped. 

Also, a heads up that we will be
requesting beach suits / shorts
and T shirt, and water shoes so
that we can fully utilise our
waterplay facilities.

We will send a
note home
once we require these.

Thank you! 

For the summer term our theme is split
into two - For the first half we are using
the topic How Does Your Garden
Grow? and exploring minibeasts,
plants, flowers and growing.


